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Verrazano-Narrows Bridge Upper Level Lane Closures Jan. 4 
  
One lane will be closed in each direction on the Upper Level of the Verrazano-Narrows Bridge on 
Wednesday, January 4, from 9:30am – 230pm, to accommodate the repaving of roadway on the 
Brooklyn-bound side. Two lanes will remain open in each direction on the Upper Level, with all 
lanes remaining open on the Lower Level. 
  
All work is extremely weather-dependent. Motorists should expect delays and plan accordingly, or 
use an alternate route. 
  
Motorists can sign up for MTA e-mail or text alerts at www.mta.info and check the Bridges and 
Tunnels homepage or Facebook page for the latest information on this planned work. 
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